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OFA Fiscal Note 
Reduces Cost In Bill  

The amendment strikes Section 1 of the underlying bill and moves 

back the deadlines for the review and the report described in Section 2 

by one year, from January 1, 2026, to January 1, 2027.   

The Office of Policy and Management (OPM) will not require a 

Grants and Contracts Specialist to meet the requirements of the 

amendment.  Additionally, OPM will only require one Associate 

Accounts Examiner to meet the requirements of the amendment, instead 

of the two that were required to meet the requirements of the underlying 

bill.  This will reduce the cost of the bill by $255,000 in FY 26 and FY 27. 

As the deadlines for the review and report required by Section 2 are 

moved back by one year, OPM will no longer experience a one-time cost 

of approximately $2 million in FY 26 for vendor costs.  Previously, an 

outside consultant was required to meet the underlying bill’s deadline. 

OPM may experience a potential cost of $1 million to the extent Core-

CT requires any changes or upgrades need to comply with the report 

required by the amendment. 

The amendment also makes a technical change which does not result 

in a fiscal impact. 
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The preceding Fiscal Impact statement is prepared for the benefit of the members of the General Assembly, solely 
for the purposes of information, summarization and explanation and does not represent the intent of the General 
Assembly or either chamber thereof for any purpose. In general, fiscal impacts are based upon a variety of 
informational sources, including the analyst’s professional knowledge.  Whenever applicable, agency data is 
consulted as part of the analysis, however final products do not necessarily reflect an assessment from any 
specific department. 


